
PICKLEBALL COMMITTEE MEETING
 March 13, 2023
GOLF LAKES

 PRESENT: Larry Van Deventer, Bill Blake, Mike Henderson, Kevin Hogan, Janis 
Hogan, Mark Santana, Gerry DeJong, Glenn Spraetz
REGRETS: Bonnie Frye

1. CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order by Bill Blake at 3:00 p.m.

2. SPORTS MIXER: 
Friday March 17th starting at 10:00 a.m.
Volunteers are needed for 9:45 – 10:45 and 10:45 until done.
4 or 5 volunteers needed for each time frame with 1 person in charge of the event.
Bill Blake volunteered to lead the Sports Mixer, if you would like to volunteer, email Bill.
The Hogan’s have all the hoops and directions – we have enough racquets and balls for
the event.

3. TOURNAMENT:
22 Members have signed up so far.
Starts Saturday the 18th at 10:30 a.m.
Janis and Mike will look at the format.
If there is rain on Saturday, the tournament will be cancelled with no other date to 
follow.

4. COFFEE HOUR:
Saturday the 18th.
Volunteers are to be there by 8:00 a.m.

5. DONATION:
A donation was presented to the GLPC from the Kellogg Company.  Thank you  

6. END of YEAR BANQUET and AWARDS
Our year end Banquet and Awards will be held at Bonnie and Bill’s back yard on 
Tuesday March 21st with a rain date of Thursday March 23rd.
The event will start at 4:00 p.m.
Members and a guest are welcomed.
Please bring
Chairs, side dishes i.e., salad, dessert, appetizer, etc., whatever you want to drink.
GLPC is supplying
Meat for the meal, paper plates and utensils, awards, and prizes.
Golf Lakes has provided prizes.  Thank you

OTHER BUSINESS
BOARD MEMBER POSITIONS
Closed Meeting – announcement to follow.

Meeting was adjourned at 3: 28 p.m.
Prepared by Kevin Hogan, Secretary


